
ESCRICK CE PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER SUMMER 

TERM 2 –  23rd June 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

This week the following children received Headteacher Awards: 

Mercury – Grace for constantly being enthusiastic and engaged across all areas each and 

every day.  

Venus – George A for trying so hard in his story writing; super planning with creative ideas.  

Venus – Orla for showing resilience when things can be tricky. Be proud of your achievements. 

Earth – Henry for making an extra effort to improve his presentation across all subjects.  

Mars - Joseph for his determination and focus on his information writing last week. 

Jupiter – Isaac A for always doing work to such a high standard. Thank you!  

Saturn – Oscar M for working really hard in maths. 

Neptune – All of Year 6 for a fantastic teamwork, dedication and enthusiasm whilst working on 

the Year 6 Production. 

TEAM POINTS – Congratulations to FOSS for winning! 

Juice and Biscuits were awarded to: Harry D and Oliver L (Y6);  Saachi and Emily L (Y5); Anya 
and Ruby (Y4); Imogen and Vedaant (Y3); Elodie and Amelia (Y2); Rupert and Phoebe (Y1) 
and George and Bea (Rec). I look forward to our juice and biscuits on Wednesday this week. 
 
Open art afternoon this Friday – an opportunity for parents/carers to come into school to see 
a sample of art work from across our school. The Year 4 children are hosting the event but art 
from across all classes will be on display.  
 
Diary Dates 

Parent Forum Meeting  REVISED DATE FRIDAY 27th June  

Thursday 26th June: Year 5/6 football tournament at Sherburn  

Friday 27th June: ‘Open Art’ afternoon for parents. KS1 and EYFS 2.00-2.30pm and KS2 at 2.30-

3.00pm 

Monday 30th June 9am: Year 2 Celebration Assembly for Parents 



Wednesday 9th July: Whole school Sports day (EYFS and KS1 am/KS2 pm) 

Monday 14th July 6pm and Tuesday 15th July: Year 6 Production (more information to follow) 

Friday 18th July 9.15am: Leavers’ Service in Church  

Monday 21st July: Whole school games and picnic lunch before finishing at 1.30pm 

Thank you for your continued support. As always, if you have any questions or feedback, 
please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

With very best wishes, 

 

Miss Emma E Miller 

‘Every person is an individual and also part of a community’ 

1 Corinthians 12:12-27 

Safeguarding children – if you have any concerns for the welfare of a child please contact 

Miss Miller or Mr Broxup (if in school hours) or alternatively the NYCC safeguarding team 

can be contacted via this link  https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-

about-a-child/ 

Respecting staff – our staff are dedicated professionals. We will not accept any abuse 

towards our staff 
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